ADDINGHAM PARISH COUNCIL                                                                      
CORRESPONDENCE LIST – May 2017
For information only
1. Thanks received from Churches Together for funding Good Friday sound system and helping to marshal the walk with the Cross.

2. Posters for Bradford’s flood update sessions, held on 25 April, 2 May and 9 May, have been publicised on the village noticeboards, and copies of further flooding information are copied to members working on the Emergency Plan.  See https://www.gov.uk/check-flood-risk for info on how to check risk of flooding and sign up for flood warnings.
3. Thanks from Addingham United Charities for the contribution towards the costs of the blue plaque at High Mill.

4. Notification of dates of forthcoming Bradford Local Council Liaison meetings:
The dates for the next year’s liaison meetings have now also been set as follows, all starting at 6pm:

· Wednesday 14 June 2017

· Tuesday 26 September 2017

· Thursday 14 December 2017

· Wednesday 21 March 2018

